
Roger Clap Family Newsletter​ ​  617-635-8672 
Tuesday, February 11, 2025​            ​     ​  35 Harvest Street Dorchester 

Dear Roger Clap Families,  
 

As we launch the 2nd half of the year, the Clap is excited to 

launch Clap Family Champions! This is an opportunity for a 
caregiver in each classroom to help build family to family 
connections, support the grade with outreach, and organize 
donations to the classroom. If you are interested in being a 
classroom Family Champion, please reach out to Mrs. DP. All 
Family Champions will receive contact information for each 
learner in the classroom in order to communicate with each 
family. If you do NOT want your information shared with the 
grade’s Family Champion, please reach out to Mrs. DP. 
 

THIS WEEK: Friday, February 14: Math Playground 
Where: at the Clap during the school day  

Join your learner’s grade level to engage in interactive and fun 
math games designed to be accessible to all learners! The Clap 

is partnering with the Young People’s Project to launch this 
project at our school! 

10-10:30 - K2 & Grade 1       10:40-11:10 - K1 & Grade 1 
11:20-11:50 - Gr6                  12-12:30 - Gr3 
12:40-1:10 - Gr5                    1:20-1:50 - Gr4         2-2:30 - Gr2 

 

AFTER Mid-Winter Break: Friday, February 28: Winter Music Concert 
Where: at the Clap from 3-4pm (& on Zoom!) 

Join the Roger Clap Community for our February Town Hall where each 
grade will showcase their musical talents from our partnership with the 
Boston Music Project. Grade K-3 students will share songs they have 

learned. Grade 4-6 students will share songs they have learned on their 
instruments. A Zoom link will be also shared for families who can’t make it 

in-person. 

Upcoming Events & Reminders 
●​ TODAY - Tuesday, February 11 - Family Council - 5pm Zoom 
●​ Monday, February 17 - Friday, February 21: No School  
●​ Tuesday, February 25 - School Site Council - 6pm Zoom (Hiring Priorities) 
●​ Thursday, February 27 - RESCHEDULED Game Night 5:30-7 
●​ Friday, February 28 at 3pm - Clap Winter Music Concert (with Zoom option!) 
●​ Thursday, March 20 at 5:30pm - Family Potluck 

In partnership, 
Emma Fialka-Feldman, Principal 


